
Shaunte Success story 

Shaunte Taylor was hired on May 3rd, 2024, as a Self-Advocate Coordinator, and 

she has been efficient in her job since day one. 

When she first heard about this job Shaunte wanted to give it a go. 

 “I was really nervous.” When she applied for this job, she immediately prepared 

herself with practice interviews, and learning how to dress professionally. After 

she had done the actual interview, she had to wait for a week or two before she 

got a phone call telling her hat she got the job! Ever since then Shaunte has been 

giving it her all in learning the ropes on how to be a good Self-Advocate 

Coordinator. “Never give up,” That is how she was able to succeed, by never giving 

up, and keep moving forward. Shaunte is a true Self-Advocate. 

 

 

 


